Dear Mr. Bryant:

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric Co. Your
comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission's review &s it consigers this matter—+or
your future reference, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any future
correspondence regarding this case so that your commmy"b'é'r'e‘adily directed to the case file.

Thank you again for your inferest.

Anorew Melnykovieh "@?@x
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Director of Communications
Kentucky Public Service Commission
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From: PSC - Public Information Officer @é&g. ‘
Sent: Sunday, January 17, 2010 5:41 AM S

To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC)
Subject: FW: LGE Rate Hike

From: GT Bryan{{SMTP: REDACTED]
Sent: Sunday, January 17, 2010 5:40:51 AM
To: PSC - Public Information Officer
Subject: LGE Rate Hike

Auto forwarded by a Rule

NO! They don't deserve it. They should have upgraded the years the years they made
ridiculous profits. Please don't give them a dime. Thank you!

Glenn Bryant




